
About: 
Belden Park in Grafton offers its residents a robust outdoor
community space. During the pandemic, it became clear how vital
outdoor activities are not only to physical health but mental health
as well. To continue offering a diverse range of recreational
activities, Grafton Township used the Healthy Places Grant to:

Install a regulation-size pickleball court

To allow for further long-lasting changes Grafton Township plans to
continue developing the parks resources through the addition of
more playground equipment and developed park features
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